My ref: HAF Parent Letter/JL

Your ref:

Date: 10th March 2021

Contact: Telephone:

E Mail:





Children, Families and Adults Services Executive Director: Wendi Ogle-Welbourn

People & Communities
Education Directorate
Jonathan Lewis
Service Director: Education

To Parents/Carers of pupils in Cambridgeshire and Peterborough Schools

Dear Parent / Carer,

We are pleased to announce Cambridgeshire County Council and Peterborough City Council will be working with local schools, voluntary and community organisations, and childcare providers to launch the new Holiday Activities and Food (HAF) Programme, thanks to Department for Education funding.

The programme, which is open to children who receive benefit-related Free School Meals to attend if they wish, will launch in the Easter holiday and will provide children with healthy food, and fun activities and sports. The programme will also cover the summer and Christmas holidays in 2021 and will run at multiple locations.

For more information about the Easter holiday programme, including details on how to contact your local provider to register your child, please visit:

https://www.peterborough.gov.uk/news/holiday-activities-and-food-programme-easter-applications-now-open

or

https://www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/news/holiday-activities-and-food-programme-easter-applications-now-open

Please note, places on the programme are limited so please register as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Lewis

Service Director: Education

Cambridgeshire County Council & Peterborough City Council